
 

  

                                     

We are on the web: savileparkprimary.org.uk – Facebook: Savile Park Primary School – 

Moorfield and Heath.  Please check out our photos. 

Winter/Christmas Jumper day and 

Reindeer Day for Overgate Hospice 

22 December 2023 

On Friday 22 December the children are 

invited to wear their Christmas/Winter 

jumpers.  As always (weather permitting), we 

will all be walking around the Moor in support 

of Overgate hospice, wearing our reindeer 

antlers and Christmas/winter jumpers. 

We might even have a visit from Santa as well, 

fingers crossed!    

                                 

               

Christmas Treats/Party 

19 December 2023 

All the children will be having parties or other 

exciting treats in their classrooms during the 

afternoon of Tuesday 19 December. 

   

Like last year, school will be providing food and 

drink.  We would ask that children come to 

school in their party clothes but please ensure 

these are practical and comfortable for your 

child to be wearing all day (including playtimes).  

 

Yet another very busy few weeks here at Savile Park and we are hurtling towards the end of 

term. As always, we have a number of exciting events planned before we finish school for the 

holidays. Hopefully I will get to see many of you during these events over the next few weeks.  

At this time of the year some of you may be thinking about purchasing new devices so I wanted to 

take this opportunity to remind everyone about our Online Safety Hub, I know many of you are 

already aware of the hub and using it.  If you have not yet checked it out, it is packed full of tips 

and guidance about how to support keeping our children safe online, including strategies for 

reducing screen time.  https://savileparkprimary.onlinesafetyhub.uk/ 

 

 

A BIG thank you to all our children, parents, carers and staff for 

their fantastic contributions to the many different fundraising activities 

that have been happening in school. 

For Children in Need we raised a grand total of £287.24 

 

 

https://savileparkprimary.onlinesafetyhub.uk/


             

               

 

                             

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit by a Fire Engine 

18 December 2023 

Excitingly, Reception children will be 

treated to a visit by local fire fighters 

and their fire engine.  

 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 

13 December 2023 

  

Christmas lunch will be on Wednesday 13 

December this year.  We will be sending out an 

electronic form in the near future.  Please 

complete this to let us know if you would like 

your child to have a Christmas lunch.    

 

Year 4 Multiplication Event 

5 December and 7 December 2023 

Year 4 parents are invited to attend a 

multiplication event on Tuesday 5 December 

for Kookaburras at 2.30pm at Moorfield 

and Thursday 7 December for Kiwis at 

2.30pm at Heath. 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2023: Make A Noise 

About Bullying 

During the week beginning Monday 13 November 

the whole school took part in anti-bullying 

activities.  Year groups met together to 

participate in many exciting activities to 

celebrate this year’s theme 'Make a Noise 

About Bullying.'. 

It was great to see such enthusiasm, effort and 

outstanding behaviour from everyone. Keep 

being kind everyone well done.  

 

 

 

Singing Club/Choir 

5 December 2023 

Members of our singing club/choir will be 

performing outside “The Thoughtful Bookshop” 

in Savile Park between 3.30 pm and 4.00 pm.  If 

you would like to support the children please 

come along and join in! 

 

      

Key Stage One Christmas 

Performance  

20 December 2023 

“Little Star’s Story” 

 

The whole of Key Stage One will partake in 

this special performance. We are having 

two performances which are both at the 

Heath site as follows: 

Wednesday 20 December from 10.00 am – 

11.00 and Wednesday 20 December 

from 2.15 pm – 3.15 pm. 

Please book your place by visiting to the 

Teachers2parents app.  Numbers are 

restricted to two places per child. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 13 

DECEMBER from 

3.30pm at the 

HEATH site 
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Monday 8 School re-opens  

Wednesday 10   Year 5 Rainforest Workshop 

Thursday 11   Matt Abbott (Poet) in school (Heath) with Year 6  

Wednesday 17   Autumn term house point treat  

Thursday 18 Year 2 Family Learning workshop “Space”  

Wednesday 24  EYFS Writing Workshop for parents  

Thursday 25  Year 3 Family Learning workshop “Egypt” 

School re-opens on 

Monday 8 January 2024 

Rock Steady Performance 

 4 December and 7 December 2023 

We are proud to present to parents/carers a 

Rocksteady performance on Monday 4 December 

at Moorfield between 2.45 pm and 3.15 pm or 

Thursday 7 December at Heath between 9.00 am – 

9.30 am. 

The children are very excited to showcase their 

musical skills that they have developed during the 

past term.  Get ready for a spectacular musical 

extravaganza. 

Falcons Class Christmas singing  

7 December 2023 

On Thursday 7 December Falcons class are 

walking to the Woolshops Shopping Centre 

in Halifax. They have been invited to 

perform Christmas songs at 1.15 pm.  

Please come and support them if you can.          

 

  


